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Our team puts a primary focus on 
verbal and nonverbal communication 
skills, functional communication 
skills, social communication as well 
increasing receptive language skills.

Play and leisure skills are essential 
for learning, social engagement and 
many skills can be taught through 
play and fun!

Social emotional understanding and 
regulation are vital skills for all  
individuals and can be taught 
through ABA. All individuals can 
learn coping strategies.

Daily living skills such as eating, 
dressing, toileting, brushing teeth, 
bathing and chores can be addressed 
and increased

Parents and caregivers are crucial 
members of our team. We instruct 
parents and caregivers in various 
methods to help increase consistency 
and opportunities for learning.

Community participation and 
safety can also be addressed in 
ABA sessions.

Major Areas of Focus in our ABA Services
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